PINECREST ELEMENTARY
PAVE THE WAY TO THE FUTURE

We are excited to
announce our
Pave the Way to the Future
Brick Fundraising Campaign 2018

Bricks to be placed in the
Butterfly Garden Pathways
near the Media Center

This is a great way to become a permanent part
of Pinecrest Elementary by memorializing
someone special, honoring a friend or graduate or
acknowledging a favorite teacher

Cost is $45.00 for a 4” x 8” brick

Yes, we'd like to support Pinecrest Elementary and leave our legacy.
Please engrave our brick as follows:

ALL TEXT IS CAPITAL LETTERS — ONE LETTER PER BOX — PLEASE WRITE LEGIBLY- DO NOT EXCEED SPACES
ANY SYMBOL (PERIOD, COMMA, DASH) IS CONSIDERED ONE SPACE
BRICKS WILL BE PLACED IN RANDOM ORDER ALONG THE WALKWAYS

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM AND YOUR CHECK PAYABLE TO:
Pinecrest Elementary PTA

Name: Phone: ( )
Child's Name: Teacher/Grade:
Email Address: Amount Paid:

CHECK #

FORMS MUST BE RECEIVED BY May 11, 2018

Return to your teacher immediately or leave in the box in the Office
If you have any questions, please contact Jill Swerdlow at 305-788-3398 —or- email Jill@Swerdlow.com







